
Invitation to the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders  
for the year 2020
Premier Technology Public Company Limited

Wednesday 22 July 2020 at 10.00 a.m.  
at Bhiraj Hall 1 BITEC,  
88 Debaratna Road (Km.1), Bangna Tai Sub-District, 
Bangna District, Bangkok

Measures to prevent the spread of the COVID-19 virus 

Due to the situation of coronary epidemic 2019 ("COVID-19"), the Office of the Securities and Exchange 
Commission (SEC) and related agencies are encouraging shareholders to appoint an Independent Director 
as their proxy instead of attend the meeting in person. 
(Details of the Independent Directors nominated by the Company to be proxies appear in the notice of this 
Annual General Meeting of Shareholders) 

The Company is aware of the said situation, so will provide guidelines and measures to prevent the spread 
which asked the attendees to act strictly. 














